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	Staying Safe
This week additional measures have been put in place to ensure that we all remain safe at this time. All adults should wear face coverings in the playground and when entering the school building. It is also important that we minimise the number of adults in the playground. Where possible, we would ask that if your child is settled and can come into the playground and make their way to their line unattended that adults do not come into the playground. Thank you with your ongoing support in keeping each other safe.
Catholic education week
Across the Trinity High School cluster, we will celebrate Catholic Education week in school from Monday 16th November – Friday 20th November. The theme this year is:                                                              “Jesus Christ; The Way, The Truth and The Life”
Across our cluster schools we will say our cluster prayer each day, a copy of the prayer is below. We will also have prayer and reflection which is appropriate for each stage. During this week we will also consider the importance of our Catholic ethos and the Gospel values which underpin everything that we do as well as our school motto; Sharing Jesus Beliefs                                                           Trinity High School Cluster Prayer                                                                                     God our Father
You created us out of love

With plans for our happiness.

Help us to use our gifts and talents

To make known Your love in the world.

Christ our Saviour

You came to live among us,

To teach us by word and example.

Help us to follow Your ways

To always be faithful and merciful.

Holy Spirit our Guide,

You are our source of strength

And our encouragement to proclaim the Gospel.

Help us to work together

To build a community of love, joy and peace

Amen.

We will also join an online Mass with St Anne’s primary school and will be sharing our views on our school via St John Bosco parish social media.

Annual Data
Each session we ask parents and carers to complete annual data forms to ensure that we have the most up to date contact details for each child. Annual data information can be completed on paper and returned to school or completed online via Parent Portal. We have a significant number of children who have not returned annual data and ICT permission information. Now, more than ever, it is essential that we have the most current contact details for parents and carers. Forms will be sent home today for those who have not updated this information this session. Please ensure that you complete and return this information as soon as possible.
After school football club
From Monday 9th November our principal teacher, Mrs McLaren, will be taking an after school football club for children in primaries 5,6, & 7. This club will take place outside on the football pitch from 3.05pm- 4.00pm each Monday, all activities will be in line with current guidelines. Children in primaries 5,6 & 7 have received letters and permission slips in relation to this club. 
 Homework

From Monday 16th November homework will be posted online for each class on Google classroom. Sharing homework in this way will ensure that everyone is familiar with accessing Google classroom. It will also allow children who are self-isolating to access their homework tasks easily. Reading books and other homework resources will continue to be sent home. Homework diaries can still be used to communicate directly with class teachers. If you have difficulty accessing Google classroom, please contact your child’s class teacher or myself next week in order to discuss how we can support you with this.
Bus turning circle
A number of parents and carers have been parking in the bus turning circle and the entrance road to the bus turning circle. This puts everyone in danger and parents and carers SHOULD NOT park in this area. Children and adults should not cross the road at the bus turning circle as this is not a safe place to cross. Footpaths are in place around the campus and should be used at all times in order to ensure that everyone is safe.
School Bus Charter

Children in primary 5, 6 & 7 worked with me yesterday to draw up a school bus charter for all children who use the school bus service. All bus children from primary 1- 7 have discussed this together and signed the charter today. Parents of children who travel to school by bus will receive a letter in relation to this today. 
Fundraising – Thank you
Many thanks to the staff and customers of Bishopton Co-op who have been supporting our parent council through the co-op Local Community Fund. In total our local co-op community members have helped us to raise £2,815.52. A massive thank you to everyone who contributed and helped to support our school 😊
With best wishes for the weekend ahead, 
Lynsey Gardyne Head Teacher
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